

Senator Martins Joins New Hyde Park Pal in Dedicating Tribute to Longtime Board Member

JACK M. MARTINS July 20, 2015



Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently joined with members of the New Hyde Park PAL in paying tribute to a longtime member of the PAL Board.

The New Hyde Park PAL dedicated a garden at the PAL Clubhouse in memory of June Murphy, who served as a member of the PAL Board for more than 30 years. Senator Martins, along with Legislator Rich Nicolello, joined the members in unveiling the memorial garden and paying tribute to Mrs. Murphy and her three decades of service to the children of New

Hyde Park.

Senator Martins is pictured speaking at the memorial garden dedication ceremony, which was held at New Hyde Park PAL Clubhouse.